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Notice to Skippers no. 6/2024 

 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal Laws of 2023, item 1478) and 
Art. 43 (6) of the Act of 21 December 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 2024, item 395) the 
Regional Water Management Board in Poznań informs that:  

as of March 22, 2024 the waterway on the Warta River at km 0+000 - 92+200 is opened to shipping. 

Navigation is opened when the markings are incomplete and at the following minimum waterway depths for 
the above-mentioned section of the navigation route: 

Waterway section Kilometre [km] Transit depth [cm] 
Water level [cm] /  

water gauge  
Kostrzyn Oder - 

Świerkocin 
0+000 – 29+000 250 375 / Kostrzyn Oder 

Świerkocin - Santok 29+000 – 68+200 265 
392 /  

Gorzów Wielkopolski  
Santok - Skwierzyna 68+200 – 92+200 270 390 / Skwierzyna 

Current transit depths are published from Monday to Friday on the website www.gov.pl/web/wody-polskie-

poznan in the Aktualności -> Żegluga śródlądowa -> Informacje żeglugowe. 

Due to the prevailing hydrological conditions, please be especially careful. We recommend moving in the 
middle of the route and using the waterway with good knowledge of the navigation route and navigation 
regulations. 

For more detailed information regarding current navigation conditions, please contact the ZPH Ślesiński 
Canal, from Monday to Friday (tel. +48 532 032 453) or check the information published in the Navigation 
Updates on the website: http://www.gov.pl/web/wody-polskie-poznan  

 

 


